@, new zeaLAnD
| POLICE

Nga Pirihimana o Aotearoa

X

Priority Urgent [] Time-Sensitive [ ] Routine

2023

Police needs to place an order for TASER 10 with Axon by 4 August

Subject Replacement of Police TASER equipment

Date

28 July 2023 Ref | BR/23/13GA

Recommendations

Police recommends that the Minister of Police:

a)

b)

note that the current Police TASER (X2) has reached end-of-life,
is no longer supported by Axon — the global supplier — and needs
to be replaced with updated technology: the TASER 10.

approve the delegated financial authority (DFA) up to the value
of $30 million to allow the Commissioner of Police to endorse
Police’s contract with Axon for the supply of TASER 10

note that the value of the DFA sought could be subject to change
due to exchange rate fluctuations, and Police may need to obtain
an updated DFA should this occur

note that Police needs to place the order for TASER 10 with Axon
by 4 August to meet the required replacement schedule

note that the TASER 10 does not have an integrated camera

note that Police will provide you with further advice around the
potential introduction of Body Worn Cameras once further work
is completed
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g) note that should the upgrade to the TASER 10 be delayed or

halted, there is no ability to replace the current TASER X2 SE@ICI0
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A range of considerations around BWC need to be considered

20. Existing research around the use of BWC in a policing context indicates that there
is mixed evidence around the benefits of the technology. While some jurisdictions
have recorded benefits under some circumstances, these benefits have not been
sustained over the longer term. For example, an initial reduction in the use of
Police force has been reported, but not sustained.

21. There are also reports of BWC having negative effects. For example, there have
been reports of police officers perceiving greater scrutiny, leading to hesitancy to
use their discretion to apply alternative resolutions. This has resulted in an
increased arrest rate for minor violations.

22. There are also technical questions regarding the storage, access, use and
transparency of BWC footage and considerable privacy implications that need to
be considered.
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and well informed. There also needs to be consideration of whether the current
legislative framework would adequately support the use of BWC technology by
Police.

Next steps

24. Your approval is sought for DFA up to the value of $30 million to enable the Police
Commissioner to endorse Police’s contract with Axon for the supply of TASER
10.

25. The order for TASER 10 needs to be placed with Axon by 4 August 2023 to
ensure the availability of TASER 10 by December 2023.

26. Police is developing a communications plan in preparation for the rollout, to
address any potential queries and clearly articulate Police’s position. This plan
will be provided to your office once finalised for your information.

27. Police will provide you with further advice around the potential introduction of
BWC once the further work is completed.

I8
I\
Ly

Mike Johnson
Assistant Commissioner Assets and Capability
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First contact Mike Johnson, Assistant Commissioner
Assets and Capability

Second contact | Inspector Jason Ross, Manager
Capability






